
Discussion on Billing Cycle Preferences 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Discussion on Billing Cycle Preferences 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to discuss our current billing cycle preferences 

and to explore any potential adjustments that may better suit our needs. 

As you are aware, our current billing cycle is set for [Current Billing Cycle]. However, we have 

been considering the possibility of transitioning to a [Proposed Billing Cycle] to enhance our 

financial planning and cash flow management. 

We believe that this change could lead to greater efficiency and alignment with our budgeting 

practices. I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this further and hear your thoughts on the 

matter. 

Please let me know a convenient time for you to have this discussion. Thank you for considering 

our request. 

Looking forward to your reply. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


